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M E M O R A N D U M 

 
 

TO: Chevron Corporation, Richmond Refinery 
 Ralph Borrmann, Bay Area Air Quality Management District 
 
FROM: Erica Major, Assistant Clerk, Public Safety and Neighborhood Services 

Committee, Board of Supervisors 
 
DATE:  January 17, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: HEARING MATTER INTRODUCED 

 
The Board of Supervisors’ Public Safety and Neighborhood Services Committee has received 
the following hearing request, introduced by Supervisor Farrell on January 10, 2017: 
 

File No.  170038 
 

Hearing on the recent hydrogen sulfide flaring events at the Chevron 
Corporation's Richmond, California refinery; and requesting the Chevron 
Corporation and the Bay Area Air Quality Management District to report. 
 

If you have any additional comments or reports to be included with the file, please forward them 
to me at the Board of Supervisors, City Hall, Room 244, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San 
Francisco, CA 94102. 
 
 


